

From: The Associate Organist, Liverpool Cathedral, St James' Mount, Liverpool, L1 7AZ.

Mr. Michael Bennett 19 Eccleston Road, Liverpool, L9 8EA

6th September 2010

Dear Michael,

I write to thank you and all the members of your choir most sincerely for coming to sing the services for us at the Cathedral on  $25^{th}$  July this year.

Your visit was very much appreciated by the clergy and congregation; and Martyn has told us all that it was a pleasure to work with you.

Meanwhile, with every good wish to you and your choir, and our thanks for your kindness and hard work.

Yours sincerely,

Daniel Bishop

P.S. We have a new page on our website for visiting choirs which can be found in the 'choir' section. I would be grateful if you could take a look at it and send any suggestions on how we might improve.